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Fiscal Year 2017 Tax Collections Ahead of Last Year 

TRENTON – The New Jersey Department of the Treasury announced February revenue collections, showing 

continued year-over-year growth.  Year-to-date collections total $17.5 billion, a 5.1 percent or $843.76 

million increase above last year.  

As part of his recent budget message, Governor Christie updated anticipated revenue collections for the 

remainder of Fiscal Year 2017 to incorporate recent tax changes and trends.  Gross Income Tax (GIT) and 

Sales Tax revenues are up for the year and are in line with projections, as the State enters the all-important 

spring tax filing season.  Greater than anticipated refunds and a shift to monthly reallocation rather than 

annual allocation of certain Corporation Business Tax (CBT) receipts are responsible for a decline in CBT 

revenues, but CBT revenues are also in line with projections after accounting for the methodology change.   

Total tax collections increased 31.2 percent to $2.1 billion for the month of February.    

Taxpayer refunds for the 2016 Tax Year will be reflected in upcoming revenue reports. 
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